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Comments: I strongly support and recommend the proposed changes. 

This will help to ensure many generations of families can continue to educate their children about the outdoors in

a safe and healthy manner. 

Southeast Alaska is such a vast and beautiful place. The many cabins offer so much to a great way of living and

exploring. 

Please help to maintain what so many Alaskans have used and maintained for so much of their lives. 


